To : UTC
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO Box 47250 Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket TC-130910

Honorable Commissioners,

Pacific NW Distributing has been working with UTC staff at the UTC’s request to
combine certificates regarding the report in question. During the several years where the
UTC has been administratively combining the certificates which originally were operated
under 2 separate corporations, PND, LLC has submitted a unified report toward the goal
set forth and anticipated to be adopted some time ago. PND,LLC has diligently tried to
perform the requested document preparation, but it has been a moving target due to
changing staff assignments by the UTC. In a nutshell the delays of implementation are
beyond the companies control and simply caused by this unusual and murky process the
certificates in question are currently subject to.

As a reminder, a civil issue over the company records and customer list for the former
company operated by the Muhlbairs rendered the substance of the report a moot issue as
they retained the operations bargained for and PND, LLC’ s effective operation there, has
been awaiting resolution of the certificate combination process since the bargained for
customer base was retained by the Muhlbairs who continued operating as an executive
limousine service. PND, LLC awaits final disposition regarding the merger so operations
can be promoted and expanded under the combined cetrtificate.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Danette Stoner, owner PND,LLC s
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